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Faith Flory 

“Inspiring and Empowering every Charger, every day.” 

 

That’s a Wrap… 
Summer is in full force and the teachers are getting some R&R for the next 
few months.  During the summer months we have various projects to 
attend going on. Scranton Attendance Center will get a deep clean from our 
custodial staff, various capital outlay projects will be conducted, and the 
administrative team will work on teaching and learning needs for the 2023-
2024 school year.  Three Lakes will conduct a summer Well-Child 
Screening for all school in the COOP.  This will help catch any children that 
did not attend one during the school year.  Online enrollment will open early 
July and we will also host a small in-person enrollment day for preschool parents that need technical assistance.   

Scranton also hosts the summer food program for our families here in this community. We have already seen kids in 
and out of the building for breakfast and lunch. This is a very valuable service for our school district.  

Stay in touch with our Facebook Page 

We will not have a summer newsletter but will post any preschool updates on our Scranton Facebook page. 

https://www.facebook.com/ScrantonPreschool 

BOE Goal 5: Budget and Facilities 

The preschool is a high priority when considering our budget planning.  In the past 6 years we have developed a 
universal preschool model that welcomes all 3 and 4-year-old district students to attend half day sessions of school.  
Our preschool operates with very little revenue but have continued to ensure free or low-cost services to our families.  
We also transport students, serve snacks, provide curriculum and instruction, and pay for various personnel to meet 
the needs of our students and facility needs.  The expenses to run this program and maintain the building are a great 
consideration for this BOE goal as it pertains to funding programming and capital outlay planning. We will continue to 
keep our preschool operations a high priority in our action planning as we support our students in early childhood and 
future Kindergarten Readiness. We are very proud of the preschool USD 434 has created for our students. 

https://www.facebook.com/ScrantonPreschool

